Accessing the CPS Families Portal on a Computer using Mozilla Firefox

Open the Mozilla Firefox web browser

Type cpskl2.orgin the address bar.
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Select the CPS Families Portal.
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Enter your Guardian ID for Username and your full email address for Password (all lower case), then select Sign In.
*Please note that your default password is your full email address that's on file at your child's school*
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ID goes here
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The first time logging in to the CPS Families Portal on a computer you’ll receive the prompt below. Select Set Up
Recovery.

Password Recovery Setup

You are required to set up password recovery to proceed.

Select Email
My Profile Settings

General Themes App Passwords Auto Launch Sign-In Options Recovery

LaunchPad Password Recovery
You may configure and use any combination of these options.

Email Questions
Disabled Disabled

Enter your email address, click Save at the bottom of the screen, then check your inbox for a confirmation email and
select the link to “enable” the recovery email address.

€ Recovery

We will only use your email to verify that you own your account.

Email

ATester@gmail.com

Now select Questions and use the dropdowns to create 3 security questions and enter the answers, then hit Save. This
is required for the “Help, | forgot my password” link on the login page to work should you ever forget your password.
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Once complete you can close the menu by clicking the X in the upper right corner. You’re now able to use the CPS
Families Portal.



Once logged into the Families Portal you should be prompted at some point to install the ClassLink One-Click Extension.
It's completely safe and will open a few applications in our Families Portal that have different login information than what
you use to log into the portal. Follow the prompts below if using the Mozilla Firefox web browser.

Select Install Extension

ClassLink Browser Extension not
installed or enabled
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Select Continue to Installation in the pop-up window
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Allow launchpad.classlink.com to install an add-on?

You are attempting to install an add-on from
launchpad.classlink.com. Make sure you trust this site before
continuing.

Learn

Continue to Installation Don't Allow ~

Select Add
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B Add ClassLink OneClick Extension? This extension will have
permission to:

+ Access browser tabs
= Access browser activity during navigaticn

Learn more

Add Cancel

Select Allow > Allow again > then Okay
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o o ClassLink OneClick Extension requests additional permissions.
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It wants to:

[2] ClassLink OneClick Extension was added.

Manage your add-ons and themes through the application
menu,

The extension could read the content of any web page you visit, Access your dats for oll websites
as well as data you enter into those web pages, such as

Leam more
usemames and passwords. . . - -
D Allow this extension to run in Private Windows

If you have questions or issues logging into the Families Portal, then please call the Help Desk at 573-214-3333. We're
open 7:00 AM — 5:00 PM weekdays.

If you have questions or issues regarding the Online Registration process, then please call the Registrar at your child’s
building of enrollment.



